Storms, Scott

To: zach.latham@brockwayeng.com
Subject: Returned Field Exam
Attachments: Returned Exam Letter_Signed.pdf
Zach,

| am writing to inform you that your field exam for water right permit No. 37-8739, held by Alvin V. Shoemaker, is being
returned because of an unfulfilled condition of the permit, which requires a measuring device at the inlet and the outlet
of the reservoir. Attached is a letter which fully explains the reasoning as to why the exam is unacceptable and what
steps need to be taken in order to fulfill the condition. A hard copy of this letter will be included in the exam being sent
back to you. Additionally, | want to give you the heads up that | will be issuing a Notice of Intent to Void Permit to Mr.
Shoemaker because of this unfulfilled condition. The attached letter outlines what steps can be taken in order to
prevent voiding of the permit, and those same steps will be outlined in the notice sent to Mr. Shoemaker as well. Both
the Notice of Intent to Void and the returned field exam will go out in tomorrow’s mail. | want to give you this heads up
so that you have time to contact your client prior to receiving the notice, if you so wish.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me either by email or at 208-287-4915.
Thank you.

Scott Storms

Senior Water Resource Agent

Idaho Department of Water Resources
208-287-4915
Scott.Storms@idwr.idaho.gov



